
President’s Message 

John Schnittgrund 

 

 

We are still at home but not sure if it’s safer or not.  I am still not aware of anyone 

who had the virus.  I hope you are all safe and well. 

We continue to look for places and areas where we might be able to have an 

event.  The current rules still do not allow for any socializing and it doesn’t appear 

that we will be able to get together any time soon. 

We continue to monitor any issue that might affect us and can report that there is 

nothing of concern to report. 

Stay safe and healthy and as soon as we can meet, we’ll PARTY. 


